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From:
To: FedRedistribution - NSW
Subject: Bennelong Redistribution
Date: Tuesday, 9 July 2024 10:04:42 AM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Australian Federal Government. Do
not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content
is safe.

I have received notification a short time ago in relation to the AEC plan to remove my
address from Bennelong.

My address in Carlingford has been my home since March of 1980 during which time I
have always lived in Bennelong.

I do hope the redistribution map I can interpret does not mean I can no longer vote in
Bennelong.

Very rarely do I have anything to relate to in either Berowra or Parramatta.

Sincerely yours
Susan Halgren
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